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Message from our CEO regarding COVID-19 

Dear valued partners, 

As a global provider of precision automation, inspection, and metrology solutions 
DWFritz Automation recognizes the important role we play in your success. In response 
to this ongoing crisis, DWFritz has taken steps to ensure business continuity and 
employee safety, while continuing to meet the needs of our customers and partners. 

DWFritz Automation is committed to full compliance with any government-mandated 
restrictions on travel, meetings, and events in all of the countries in which we operate. 
To ensure the health and safety of our employees, all non-production related staff have 
been instructed to work from home in order to prevent any further spread of the virus 
and ensure a safer work environment for team members whose roles necessitate being 
on-site at our facilities. All of our staff have access to remote meeting applications and 
are safe and productive.  

As the COVID-19 situation is changing rapidly, we will advise our customers and 
partners as new circumstances affect our current outlook. If you have any specific 
concerns about our ability to support your business, please contact your sales 
representative directly and they will address any concerns you may have. 

Meanwhile, do stay safe. 

Regards, 

Mike Fritz 
CEO.  
Date: Mar 24, 2020 
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